Bob Wild
- November 5, 2010

Bob was a long time member of the GWC, serving on the Board for many years and as President in 1976. He was also a
long time member of the Northern Virginia Regional Group Early V/8 Club and the National Woody Club.

Bob was very active in the old car hobby, owning and restoring many interesting classic cars. He was a true asset to the
old car hobby and will be sorely missed.

Bob is survived by his wife Jane, daughters Jean Ann and Beth, and son Tim.

Funeral is scheduled for 11:30am on Saturday, December 4, 2010, at St. John's Catholic Church in Warrenton, VA.



